
ANNUAL MEETING & BOARD ELECTIONS

September 29, 2016 (Thursday) - Monte Vista 
Christian Church (3501 Campus Blvd NE) - 
Annual Meeting 6:30 PM  - Refreshments at 
6:00 PM

Put the annual meeting on your calendar! 
It is a great opportunity to learn what the 
Association has been doing over past year and 

suggest what it could do in the year to come. Our 
Association works most effectively when it hears the 
voices of those who live in our community. Please 
join us to address important issues that affect all of 
us.  For more information about our Association, 
go to our website at http://www.nobhill-nm.com/.

P h o t o 
by Spencer 
Nelson.

 I n 
a d d i t i o n , 
we will elect 
new board 
members at 
the annual 
m e e t i n g .  
Our by-

laws limit the number of years Board members 
can serve to two consecutive 2-year terms, with 
the goal of bringing new directors with new ideas 
and enthusiasm to our board every year.  We need 
you to volunteer to serve the neighborhood as a 
member of the Board!!!  We will have at least 9 board 
positions available at our annual meeting this year.  
Nominations for open positions are solicited prior 
to and at the Annual Meeting.  All board members 
must be members of the Association.  Membership 
is open to all residents and to all persons and legal 
entities owning property or having a place of business 
within the Association’s boundaries.  If you intend to 
run for a board position, we recommend creating a 
one paragraph bio-sketch that answers the following 
questions: Who are you? Are you a resident, property, 
or business owner?  How long have you lived or 
been involved in the neighborhood?  What is your 
occupation?  What particular skills and experience 
would you bring to the Board?  What would you 
like to accomplish as a Director?  If you send your 
bio-sketch to the  theboard@nobhill-nm.com or 
PO Box 4875, ABQ NM 87196 before September 
19. We will distribute it to the voting members and 
include your name on the ballot.  Alternatively, you 
can announce your nomination and qualifications at 
the Annual Meeting and your name will be written 

into the ballot by voters.  

  We look forward to seeing you Thursday, 
September 29th.  Refreshments and food will be 
provided by the NHNA.  

by Ron Halbgewachs, NHNA Board President


